
 
 
 

 
 
 

MASS SCHEDULE: JUNE 13 - 19, 2016 A.D. 
Mon. June 13 [No Mass Scheduled] 
Tue. June 14 8:30 A.M. Garnavillo Tower Living Center 
   Mary Eulberg [Months Mind] 
Wed. June 15 8:30 A.M. Guttenberg  
   Betty [Hartmann] Miller    
Thur. June 16 10:00 A.M. Guttenberg Care Center 
   Richard Goerdt 
Fri. June 17 [No Mass Scheduled] 
Sat. June 18 Vigil of Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
   “Vigil of Father’s Day” 
 4:00 P.M.  Garnavillo - Eldon & Jeff Swisher 
 5:30 P.M.  Guttenberg  
    Irene & Urban Jaeger 
    /Albert & Lottie Petsche 
Sun. June 19 Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
   “Father’s Day” 
 8:30 A.M. North Buena Vista 
    Fritz Errthum & Melvin Cornwell 
 10:00 A.M. Guttenberg - People of the Parish 
BAPTISM INTO THE FAMILY OF GOD & OUR 
COMMUNITIES OF FAITH - Sun., July 3 – St. Mary of 
Guttenberg.  Charlie Grace Costigan, daughter of Patrick & 
Abby [Turner] Costigan 
M.A.S.S. “Men Actively Seeking Spirituality:” We, as a group 
of  Christian men, discuss articles concerning: Pope Francis’s 
influences and challenges, marriage, sin, divorce, recent gospels 
and epistles from our Sunday’s homilies, current world events, 
children’s challenges, our own concerns, etc.  Our meetings are 
located in the basement of the old St. Mary School in the 
Knights of Columbus meeting room. The meetings are held 
weekly on Tuesday nights, from 6:30-8:00 P.M., but not on the 
first week of the month. Please give it a try. 

LIVING THE YEAR OF MERCY - The fifth “Corporal Work 
of Mercy” is “Visit the Prisoner”. People in prison are still 
people, made in the image and likeness of God.  No matter what 
someone has done, they deserve the opportunity to hear the 
Word of God and find the Truth of the message of Christ. See if 
your parish, or a nearby parish, has a prison ministry and if so, 
get involved. Volunteer to help out or donate to charities that 
give Christmas presents to children whose parents are in prison. 

CHOIR PRACTICE will be on Wednesday, June 15th at 7:00 
P.M. for the women and 7:30 P.M. for the men. 

BASIC ASSERTIONS ABOUT THE BIBLE! The Bible does 
not give us an absolute and static understanding of God. It is the 
record of people’s evolving understanding of God as their 
experience of God enlarged and deepened. God is absolute, but 
our understanding of God is not. 

YOUR TRASH TO CASH—St. Mary’s IC School collects the 
UPC codes from Best Choice and Our Family brand products, 
and turns them into cash, as well as the “Money for Education” 
labels from Betty Crocker, General Mills, and Campbell’s 
brands. Other recyclable items include: inkjet & toner 
cartridges, digital cameras, GPS devices, MP3 players, headsets, 
and cell phones. Redeemable beverage cans with Iowa deposit 
are collected as part of the recycling program, too.  

PLEASE REMOVE ALL FLOWERS and other items from 
the Parishes’ cemeteries by Thur., June 16 so they can be 
mowed, etcetera. Thanks for your help with this. 

SUPPORT ST. MARY’S IC SCHOOL for your everyday 
needs by purchasing SCRIP after the weekend Mass, at Fidelity 
Bank and Peoples State Bank. Or, you can order SCRIP by 
emailing Kim at ktmoser@alpinecom.net. The receipts of your 
purchases from Kuempel True Value Hardware and Brown’s 
Service Department are redeemable as part of the SCRIP 
program. Check for details at school office. 



 
 
 

 
 
 

THE END OF THE ST. MARY’S FISCAL YEAR IS JUNE 
30th. This is good to know, so you can plan your contributions. 
Thanks for your continued support! 

GRADUATION AND CONFIRMATION PHOTOS of 
students of our three linked parishes can be downloaded from 
our website. Go to the home page of www.maryicjoseph.org and 
follow the following instructions. 
1. If you are on a PC right click on the image. If you are on a 
Mac control click on the image. A menu will pop up 
2. Click on “Save Image As.” A window will pop up, 
3. Choose which directory you want to save the file in (if you 
think you might forget, save it to your desktop). Also name the 
file & click “Save”. 
4. Now go to the directory where you saved it and the picture 
should be there. 
If you need the photo of an individual Confirmation student, 
please call Deacon Pfaffly at 563-252-355. 

THE WITNESS is our archdiocesan Catholic newspaper. If 
you would like to subscribe to the Witness newspaper, 
application forms are in the copies in the back of church.  

WHO ARE THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS? The KC’s 
are an organization of Catholic men and their families founded 
by Father Michael J. McGivney of New Haven, Connecticut to 
render financial aid to members and their families. They are a 
fraternity of men volunteering in numerous parish activities, a 
charity helping those with special needs, unity with our parish 
and the pope, and patriotism to our nation under God. Please 
consider joining and be a member of an active group of men by 
calling: Robert Kies  252-4030, Al Schlueter 252-1382, or 
Gerald Kennicker 252-1905. 

HUMOR – Q: If a mummy loses his bandages, how long does 
he have to stay in the hospital?  A: Until he is fully covered! 
Q: Why did the cowboy ride his horse into town?  A: Because 
he was too heavy to carry! 


